
  

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Applying for School 2020 
 

The deadline to apply for a primary school 
place is Wednesday 15th January 2020. 

The link is below: 
 

https://www3.northamptonshire.gov.uk/counci
lservices/children-families-education/schools-

and-education/school-admissions/primary-
school-places/Pages/default.aspx 

 

 

Our theme this term is  

‘Superheroes’ 
 

Throughout this term we will be looking at who the children’s superheroes are within their families, 
extending into the wider community, emergency services, humans and animals. 
We are hoping that Long Buckby Fire Service will have the time to come and visit us, along with 
Guide Dogs and the Police. If any of you have access to any other services please let us know so 
we can add them into our timetable. 
Towards the end of the term we will look at superheroes from comics, which I’m sure the children 
will really enjoy. 
The children will have the opportunity on 10th February to dress up as their favourite superhero for 
our WOW day with reception class.            

 

  

 

                

 

 

 

Tapestry 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended the 
tapestry evening. 

It was a really productive evening with lots of 
lovely observation being added from home. 

 
A massive thank you for sharing all your lovely 

moments with us. 

Busy Bags  
 

Could all busy bags please be returned so we 
can refresh them ready to be redistributed? 

 
Many Thanks  

 

 

. 

Phonics Evening 
 

This term nursery and reception parents are 
invited to a phonics evening.  

This will be held on the 11th February, time to 
be confirmed, keep an eye on ParentPay for 

updates.  
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